E. H. WELLS
STATE GEOLOGIST

STATE LAND OFFICE

OFFICE OF STATE GEOLOGIST

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

February 23, 1933

Mr, J. D. Hunter
Box 522
Carlsbad, New Mexico

Dear Mr, Hunter:

This is a request for some infor-
mation regarding the Warman 0il Syndicate
Well, Section 9, T. 14 S., R. 285 E, I
heard a rumor this morning to the effect
that this company has recently made a new
location and has commenced drilling.

It is my understanding that the
well mentioned in your report of February
15th, total depth 641 feet, is the original
well that was begun something over a year
ago., If possible, please give me the correct
details,

A search through our files fails to
locate the "Notice of Intention to Drill New
Well™ for this well, If you have a copy of
this notice in your files, please forward
it to me. We will make a copy for this office
and return copy to you.

Very truly yours,

E. H, Wells,
State Geologist.



